
   Language Arts... 
Students have been introduced to fables and other similar genres in reading. We have

also been extremely focused on using the newly learned vocabulary that we have,
along with doing mock Spelling Bee contests within the classroom.




Mathematics...
Students have been

tackling the concept of
fractions and finding the
greatest common factors
between two numbers.
Being able to simplify

much larger problems has
been this month's goal.




Science...
Students had a great

time this month with the
science project, where

they tasted frozen
biscuits and smashed
frozen roses. We are

wrapping up a secton on
dangerous situations,

disasters, addictions, and
first aid.

History...
Students learned about

some of the heroes of the
Warsaw Uprising. We also
looked at Pope John Paul
the Second and his role in
the fall of cummunism in
Poland. Students began

studying Ancient Egypt: the
pyramids and hieroglyphs.
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